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Summer 2025 UREP Launch

Dr. Joseph Bruns, along with the entire Wood Hudson team, are excited to
welcome Summer 2025 UREP students on June 2. These emerging scientists
will work alongside our research team, gaining hands-on experience in cancer
biology and laboratory techniques. This program remains a cornerstone of our
mission to educate the next generation of biomedical researchers. Please
stay tuned to welcome these amazing students and get more updates on their
achievements.

Welcoming our new board member, Tim
Schweibert

Wood Hudson Cancer Research Laboratory welcomes Tim
Schwiebert to its Board of Trustees. Tim is a Financial Adviser
with over 25 years of experience, currently serving at Topsail
Wealth Management. He will be an asset to the Board bringing
his extensive financial expertise, strategic insight, and personal
commitment to advancing Wood Hudson’s mission. Tim’s son,
Grant, participated in the 2024 Undergraduate Research
Education Program (UREP) and now attends The Ohio State University




studying biomedical engineering. He lives in Cincinnati with his wife Michelle,
son Grant, and daughter Claire. In his free time, he enjoys concerts, trivia
nights, DIY projects, and bowling.

May is National Cancer Research Month

Wood Hudson Cancer Research Laboratory proudly recognizes May as
National Cancer Research Month, a time to honor the critical role that
research plays in cancer prevention, diagnosis, and treatment. This month
highlights the importance of continued investment in biomedical research.
Research and education advance our understanding of cancer at its most
fundamental level. We also celebrate the dedication of our research
community, including our staff, former and incoming students, collaborators,
and supporters, who make the programs at Wood Hudson possible. We invite
you to join us in supporting cancer research by sharing our mission, following
our updates, and contributing to the future.

Flying Pig Marathon

Wood Hudson was proud to serve as an official charity partner in the 2025
Flying Pig Marathon, one of the region’s most celebrated events. With your
help, we successfully raised over $2,000 for cancer research. Several
members of the Wood Hudson community participated in the event, including
Dr. Joseph Bruns and Percy Carter, Chairman, along with several former
UREP students. Congratulations to all who supported this effort.
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Keep in Touch with Wood Hudson!

Whether you participated in the Undergraduate Research Education Program
(UREP) in the 1980s, 1990s, or much more recently, we would love to hear
from you. Our alumni are making great contributions across science,
healthcare, and beyond. Please share your journey with us. We know you are
continuing to make a difference. Reach out to the lab or contact Denise
Byrum at denisebyrum@woodhudson.org
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